
"This document has been translated for knowledge, but for legal 

purposes the Arabic version is adopted" 

 

 

Date: 24/01/2021 

Number: 26/02/1427 

 

Circular to Electronic Payment and Money Transfer Services 

Companies  

 

We attach to you the letter of the Civil Status and Passports Department 

No. (Administrative Development / 16/35/645) dated 12/01/2021 

regarding the approval of the ID card in cases where the civil registration 

differs between the card and the data linked with the department. 

 

To view and act according to what is stated in the above letter. 

 

 


